
From: Soura, Christian
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 6/23/2013 6:03:41 PM
Subject: Re: Fwd: FW:

Likely a veto, but we need to confirm a few things with Bob Toomey.


CLS


 

From: Veldran, Katherine 

Sent: Sunday, June 23, 2013 05:47 PM

To: Soura, Christian 

Subject: Fwd: FW: 

 


Begin forwarded message:


From:  Grant Gibson <GrantGibson@scsenate.gov>

Date:  June 21, 2013, 3:18:27 PM EDT

To: "Veldran, Katherine" <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>

Subject: FW: 

Katherine,
 
Accidentally typed your address wrong when I sent this.
 
 
 
From: Grant Gibson 
 
Sent: Friday, June 21, 2013 3:17 PM
 
To: 'TedPitts@gov.sc.gov'
 
Cc: 'katherineveldran@govl.sc.gov'
 
Subject:
 
Ted and Katherine,
 
I just got a phone call from Sen Hayes about the $750,000 Capital Reserve appropriation for Keystone Alcohol 
and Drug Abuse through DAODAS.  Sen Hayes said that he had heard a delegation member has asked the 
Governor to veto this appropriation.
 
If this is correct,  he wanted to let the Governor know this is not the position of the entire delegation.  Sen Hayes 
told me both he and Rep Simrill very much support this appropriation and would like it to remain and asked me 
to communicate this to you for your information.
 
Thanks,
 
Grant
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Grant Gibson, MPA
Senior Budget Analyst
Senate Finance Committee
Senate of South Carolina
W: 803-212-6670
F: 803-212-6690
grantgibson@scsenate.gov
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